
Tips of the month September 2020

We provide weekly tips based on common queries which come through to us from London GPs and practice teams. These are shared via social media

and collated for this newsletter.

 

If you're a sessional GP and have yet to read @Krishanx's latest pension blog, you really should. It covers a lot of complex issues in an accessible

way. https://t.co/6O7ZMmycoF

&mdash; Londonwide LMCs (@LondonwideLMCs) September 23, 2020

 

The NHS Test and Trace app launches on Thursday, practices can create QR codes to allow patients to register their visit with the app, but there is no

requirement to do so. https://t.co/J7DEf2yBAC

&mdash; Londonwide LMCs (@LondonwideLMCs) September 22, 2020

 


